
Dave Barthelmy 

From: e-Rocks [mark@e-rocks.com]

Sent: Wednesday, March 21, 2007 12:32 PM

To: David Barthelmy

Subject: e-Rocks.com 21st March 2007

03/21/2007

  

New Things on e-Rocks Today!  

Roger Lang has just added a page of Namibian Minerals.  

I have just added a new Thames Valley Minerals Auction ahead of the new TVM website.  

Lots more to come this week!  

Click here to unsubscribe from further mailings  

Best Wishes 

Mark Wrigley 

e-Rocks  
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